Mc Gill Anibersity Department of Aeurosurgery

Royal Victoria Hospital Montreal

November 28th 1930.

Senor Don Pio del Rio-Hortega, Plaza de las Salesas, 8, MADRID, Spain.

Dear Don Pio,

I hope that you returned safely to Madrid and that all is going well with your family and yourself.

Please let me know by return mail what is your relationship to the University of Madrid, or what is your title in relationship to the Laboratory or the Instituto Cajal. I wish to put something after your name which will serve both as an address for anyone who wants to write to you and also an indication of the position.

The book is well under way now and I hope will appear soon.

Yours very sincerely,

Welder Teafield

WGP/MD